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Welcome Back  
 

How lovely it is to see all of our children, new 

and old, ready for the year ahead.  We have 

many exciting things planned and know that 

our children will achieve many amazing things 

over the year.  Everyone looks sparkly in their 

new school uniforms; just remember to name 

all items so that we can return them swiftly 

to you.  Equally, if your children bring 

something home that is not theirs, by 

accident, just return it to the school office.  

The key dates for the year are enclosed; 

please write them on your calendar now so you 

don’t miss any exciting events.   As always, 

any queries or issues please don’t hesitate to 

come and see a member of staff or myself.     

 

 

Save the date 

 

The Aylsham Cluster trust will be holding a 

SPA event at Blickling Estate on Saturday 

14th October 2017 from 2-4pm. More details 

to follow. 

 

 

A Presentation on the Norfolk Local Offer 

 

Would you like more information about what 

the Norfolk Local Offer for children with 

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities 

(SEND) is? Wayne Doman will be holding a 

presentation morning on Wednesday 20th 

September from 0930-1030 at Aylsham High 

School, please see attached flyer for more 

information. 

Kite Making Afternoon 

 

Marsham Primary School will be holding a 

kite making afternoon on Thursday 12th 

October from 1pm – 3.15pm. We would like 

to invite all parents/carers, grandparents, 

aunts, uncles, younger brothers and sisters 

to join their child for a science themed kite 

making Family Learning afternoon. 

 

 

Children’s Fun Run 

 

Children ages 4-16 are invited to join in on 

the first ever Marriott’s Way Fun Run on 

Sunday 8th October, please see attached 

flyer for more information. 

 

 

A message from FOMPS 

 

New members are required for the Friends 

of Marsham Primary School committee.  

Please contact Diane in the school office if 

you think you can help us! 

Also, could we remind all parents to bring in 

any outstanding monies that you have 

collected from our sponsored geo-caching 

held on Monday 17th July? 

Thank you 

 

 

  

JoJo Bows 

 

Please can you refrain from sending your 

children in to school with JoJo Bows in their 

hair.  As beautiful as some are, they are 

becoming an increasing distraction in class.  

 

 

 

 

 



Shoe Boxes 

 

We will be supporting the Samaritan’s Purse 

this year by packing and sending of shoe 

boxes crammed with goodies for less 

fortunate children to open at Christmas time.  

With that in mind, please keep or bring in any 

normal sized shoe boxes so that we can start 

collecting.   

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Phoebe Higham Storm Scott-Reid 

Braedyn England Sienna Hendrey 

Charlie Martin Skyla Fuller 

  

 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board –  

Acting Head Teacher 


